
 

 

Sport Accord 
Mr. Vincent Gaillard – Director General 
 
 
Sent via e-mail 

 

 

 

 

Bonn, 05 March 2012 
XG/IPC 

Your Letter dated 15 February 2012 

Dear Mr. Gaillard, 

Further to your above-mentioned communication, the IPC is happy to hereby 
formally express its support to the acquisition by SportAccord of the .sport 
domain name.  
 
We also wish to have an active involvement in the Policy Advisory Board and 
hereby nominate the following IPC representative:  
 
Mr. Mike Townley - IPC Legal Counsel  
e-mail: mike.townley@paralympic.org 
phone: +44 789 9792461      

We look forward to continuing our good working relationship with Sport 
Accord. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Xavier Gonzalez 
Chief Executive Officer 
International Paralympic Committee 

Cc: Mike Townley – IPC Legal Counsel 
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